Julie ThomEson 'JSC-’FGM 75

From: Janet Drummond <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 14 November 2016 4:27 PM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

We all, I believe, know that poker machines are designed to cause addiction and are rigged to bring in
payments to the owners and not the players. Too many Tasmanians have lost their health, their emotional
wellbeing, their relationships with family and friends, their jobs and their homes.

I have been led to believe that at least one in three Tasmanians has a relationship with someone who has
been seriously harmed by their addiction to poker machines. It is only one in five Tasmanians who actually
want poker machine numbers in pubs and clubs maintained at the numbers they are, the rest want them
removed totally or radically reduced in numbers.

We ask that State Parliament take note of these numbers and get find that poker machines should be
removed from community venues like pubs and clubs, and ensure that poker machines remain only in
casinos. Ensure that those poker machines in casinos are properly regulated to be safe and fair to the
players. Do not issue this new licence for poker machines in our pubs and clubs, please help protect our
community by keeping them poker machine free.

Kind regards, Janet Drummond LLB Juris Doc.

Yours sincerely, Janet Drummond

This email was sent by Janet Drummond via Do Gooder, a website that
allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC

3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do,
however Janet provided an email address ( iandrummond(@bigpond.com) which we included in the REPLY-

TO field.

Please reply to Janet Drummond at jandrummond@bigpond.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html




